
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of her teacher training Shazia will be working in 3 Willow for the next two weeks returning 
to teach 1 Birch week beginning 25th March. 
 
Ngozi will be teaching 1 Birch with support from me during her absence and therefore we will 
pick-up any specific enquires about your child.  You can catch us at pick-up time each day or email 
the school on the above admin account. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


